

FRANK BAKER BOSTON CITY COUNCILOR DISTRICT 3

June 4, 2020

The Honorable Maureen Feeney Office of the City Clerk 1 City Hall Plaza Room, 601 Boston, MA 02201

Dear Madam Clerk,

Even though I was in attendance for the June 3, 2020 Boston City Council meeting, I was unfortunately unavailable for the vote on Docket #0749. Although I cannot officially add my name, I would like to go on record as in support of the resolution.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me directly if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Frank Baker

Boston City Councilor, District 3